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To who it may concern 
 
I would like to object to the proposed building work on the Brooklands Farm site 
 
Have you seen the flooding that happens under the road bridge? Surely that will only get worse. 
I was looking forward to sea swimming last year but there was too much sewage in the water for me even to begin. 
Again this will get worse. 
It’s really hard to get an appointment at our excellent doctor’s surgery as it is. And impossible to find an NHS dentist. 
I’m not a nimby but someone with some common sense needs to sort out our current infrastructure problems 
before we add to them. 
Ann Foster 

 
 

 
 




